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Recall for Remington 700 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Andrew) 11/1/2006 6:44:29 AM 

Dear Mr. Brown, 

Thank you for your reply. 

You might want to give our repairs depatment a call at 800-243-9700 (Ext 2411), 9:00 am 5:00 pm, EST, Monday 

through Friday to do some further troubleshooting or you can visit your nearest gunsmith to have him take a look 

at it. 

Customer (Roger Brown) 10/31/2006 8:14:52 PM 

Thank you for your response. 

On the Model 700 serial #D6854359 the Safety at times will not release without pushing very hard on the Safety. 

Once it releases, the gun fires & is very dangerous. This has happened twice & we haven't used it since. 

Please advise us what we should do. Thank you. 

Response (Andrew) 10/30/2006 11:18:56 AM 

Dear Mr. Brown, 

Thank you for visiting Remington Country! We certainly appreciate you taking the time to write in with your 

question. 

Your Model 700 is not included in our Safety Modification Program. The program only applies to Model 700's made 

before 1982. 

Should you have additional questions, please feel free to contact our Consumer Services Department at 800-243-

9700, 9:00 am 5:00 pm, EST, Monday through Friday. 

Response (Foster) 10/30/2006 11:18:14 AM 

Dear Roger, 

Thank you for contacting Remington Country. We appreciate your intrest and support in our Remington products. 

Remington is extending through December 31, 2006, its Safety Modification Program to remove the bolt-lock 

mechanism from certain Remington bolt-action centerfire firearms made prior to March, 1982. (Post-1982 bolt­

action firearms were not manufactured with bolt-lock mechanisms) . Your Model 700 serial #D6854359 was produced 

in 1995. Your gun is not affected by this. 

Customer (Roger Brown) 10/30/2006 10:48:27 AM 

I understand there was a recall for the Remington 700. Is it still in effect? 

No matches were found. 
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